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October 19, 2022 

 

Mark Rush, Esq.  

Counsel to Rep. John A. Lawrence 

 Chairman of the Select Committee on Restoring Law and Order 

K&L Gates LLP 

K&L Gates Center 

210 Sixth Ave. 

Pittsburgh, PA 152222 

Via email: mark.rush@klgates.com  

 

Re: The Select Committee’s Interview of District Attorney Krasner 

 

Dear Mr. Rush: 

 

 We are disappointed by the Select Committee’s refusal to hear from and question District 

Attorney Larry Krasner at a public hearing, when it had claimed to be interested in hearing from 

him and had previously taken testimony from other individuals at public hearings.   

 

Nonetheless, in light of the Special Committee’s position, District Attorney Krasner is 

willing to appear before the Select Committee in an Executive Session (that is, at a hearing in 

which the public is excluded), so long as we will be permitted to have a court reporter and 

videographer record the hearing, and we can use the transcript and video.  The Select Committee 

would also be permitted to record the hearing and use the transcript and video; we will even 

provide the Select Committee, at no cost, with a copy of the transcript and video of the hearing.  

The recordation of this hearing is necessary to ensure that everyone in attendance has an accurate 

record of the interview.   

 

Please understand that we are not dictating terms of a hearing, as the Select Committee 

tried to spin in the press yesterday.  Rather, we are agreeing to your request for an Executive 

Session interview of District Attorney Krasner, with our only request that there be a record of 

that interview available to District Attorney Krasner as well as the Select Committee.   

 

Please confirm this is acceptable to the Select Committee so we can move forward with 

the requested interview. 
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Sincerely, 

   

Michael J. Satin  

Timothy P. O’Toole 

Mark J. Rochon 

Counsel for District Attorney Lawrence 

Krasner and The Philadelphia District 

Attorney’s Office, working in association 

with counsel admitted to practice law in 

Pennsylvania 

 

 

/s/John S. Summers 

John S. Summers (ID No. 41854) 

Cary L. Rice (ID No. 325227) 

Andrew M. Erdlen (ID No. 320260) 

HANGLEY ARONCHICK SEGAL 

PUDLIN & SCHILLER 

One Logan Square, 27th Floor 

Philadelphia, PA 19103 

(215) 568-6200 (telephone) 

jsummers@hangley.com 

crice@hangley.com 

aerdlen@hangley.com 

 

Counsel for District Attorney Lawrence 

Krasner and The Philadelphia District 

Attorney’s Office 
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